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Notice of Change in position of cable  

extraction for SGM-1.5A terminal box 
 

  We highly appreciate for your continuous sales support on Mitsubishi Hoist and related 

items. This time, we would like to make an announcement for change in position of cable 

extraction for terminal box as follows. 

 

1.  Changed contents 

     We will change position of cable extraction of SGM-1.5A-LK3 and HK3. 

 

2.  Subject models 

① Product：SGM-1.5A-LK3 200V 

 SGM-1.5A-LK3 400V 

SGM-1.5A-HK3 200V 

SGM-1.5A-HK3 400V 

② Service parts：Terminal box 

 

3.  Schedule for changes 

① Product：We will change the production from September 2018.  

② Service parts：We will change production scheduled in October 2018. 

Kindly order with the new type code shown below. 

Part name 
Model code 

Current product Switching product 

Terminal box 03N01X 03N01E 

4.  Reason for change 

   Improvement of wiring workability. 

5.  Changes 

Current product（Model code：03N01X） Switching product（Model code：03N01E） 

Exterior Photo Diagram Exterior Photo Diagram 

    

 As described above, we will change the position of cable extraction for the terminal box.                                      

6.   New and old compatibility 

   It is compatible and there is no change in external dimension and mounting screw pitch. 
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